
 
 
 
 
May 20, 2022 

Dear Robin, 

I want to thank you and your staff at RB Health Partners, Inc. for facilitating our Joint commission 
accreditation.  Eddie Broom, MSW is a fantastic Joint Commission accreditation consultant and coach.  

Eddie is a positive professional. While he helps hold our team accountable he also is caring and 
compassionate about our competing priorities. His depth of knowledge about the process and players 
involved are phenomenal.  

The benefits of being Joint Commission accredited is clear with the foundation in quality and safety. 
We all feel that with Eddie’s support we will continue to improve and grow.  

Please feel free to share this letter with potential clients as I do endorse your organization and 
especially our designated consultant. 

I can be reached at (239) 936-0203 if you have any further questions.  

Sincerely, 

Tobias Breder 

Toby Breder, NHA  
Fort Myers Rehabilitation and Nursing Center 


